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New Investor Relations Officer in Tryg A/S  

  

 

 

After 3½ years as IR Director in Tryg, Lars Møller took over responsibility of Business Support in 

Tryg reporting to CFO Tor Magne Lønnum as of September 2015. The area comprises Business 

controlling, Investments and Reinsurance.   

 

On 20 October 2015, Gianandrea Roberti commences as Investor Relations Officer in Tryg. 

Gianandrea Roberti has many years of experience with the equity market and has previously 

worked as an equity analyst at Carnegie, covering Tryg for many years. Hence, he has in-depth 

knowledge of the company, the business and the equity market.   

 

To ensure a smooth period of transition, Lars Møller will continue as IR Director for a period of 

time.  

  

 

 

Additional information: 

For further information visit tryg.com or contact;  

 Investor Relations Director, Lars Møller at +45 22 66 66 05 or lars.moeller@tryg.dk  

 Investor Relations Manager, Peter Brondt at +45 22 75 89 09 or peter.brondt@tryg.dk 

 

Tryg is the second-largest insurance company in the Nordic region with activities in Denmark, 

Norway and Sweden. Tryg provides peace of mind and value for 2.7 million customers on a daily 

basis. Tryg is listed on Nasdaq OMX Copenhagen and 60% of the shares are held by 

TryghedsGruppen smba. TryghedsGruppen, annually, contributes around DKK 500m to peace of 

mind purposes via TrygFonden. 

http://www.tryg.com/

